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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

22nd September 2020 
 

Home Learning Access Survey 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are very pleased to have the children back after such a strange few months. It is great 
that they are able to get into school to continue their learning and to see their friends. 
 
School is once again seeming a more ‘normal’ place, but in the event of any children or 
their families needing to self-isolate, or even in the event of a wider lockdown, we want 
to be assured that every child will be able to fully engage with the online learning we will 
provide. 
 
For this reason, we ask you to complete the short survey by clicking on the link below if 
you are viewing this letter on Facebook or School Ping.  A paper copy is also being sent 
home with your child should you prefer to complete it this way. It is essential that every 
family completes this survey so we can plan in advance what action, if any, we may need 
to take. 
 
https://forms.gle/buPMFJXXtBSC2KSY9  
 
Could we please ask that all surveys are completed online (or paper copies returned to 
our school office) no later than Friday 25th September to enable us to make any 
necessary arrangements. 
 
I hope that you have all settled into the new school routines and that the children are 
enjoying being back. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr M Aggus 
Vice Principal 
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